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GREETINGS:
This is to acknowledge receipt of your Letter dated 28 September 2021 (attached).

We trust that the Department of Environment and Natural Resources, to whom your letter is
addressed to, will be able to fully address your concern/s. If you have any questions or concerns, you
may contact us at (02) 478 5093/99 or email us at complaints@arta.gov.ph

Thank you.

In Service,

COMPLAINTS ACTION CENTER

ANTI-RED TAPE AUTHORITY

4th & 5% Floor, NFA Building, NFA Compound
Visayas Avenue, Bray. Vasra, Dililman, Quezon City
@ (02) 8478-5093 | 8478-5099
complaints@arta.gov.ph [€] www.arta.gov.ph
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